

Bureau of Motor Vehicles

- Emergency Management Agency
- Emergency Medical Services
- · Office of Criminal Justice Services
- Ohio Homeland Security
- Ohio State Highway Patrol



DATE: 09/13/2019 1:45 PM Mike DeWine, Governor Thomas J. Stickrath, Director Robin McGuire Rose Chief Legal Counsel

> Legal Services 1970 West Broad Street P.O. Box 182081 Columbus, Ohio 43218-2081 (614) 466-7014 www.publicsafety.ohio.gov

September 12, 2019

Paula Steele Office of Lt. Governor Jon Husted Common Sense Initiative Office 77 South High Street, 30<sup>th</sup> Floor Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Ms. Steele,

Thank you for your review of the Business Impact Analysis for the proposed revisions to Ohio Administrative Rules 4501:1-6-09 (Multi-year vehicle registration fees.) and 4501:1-6-11 (Deputy registrar fees). The Ohio Department of Public Safety, Bureau of Motor Vehicles, has received and reviewed your recommendations and conclusions. The Department understands that CSI has no additional recommendations.

The Department intends to file these amended rules and all required materials, with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review, the Legislative Service Commission, and the Secretary of State's office no later than September 16, 2019.

Regards,

Joseph A. Kirk Rules Coordinator

cc: Registrar Charles Norman

Carrie Kuruc, CSI Director